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Police Asking for Assistance Locating Missing Endangered Person 
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Gresham, Ore.— The Gresham Police Department is asking for assistance finding an endangered 

missing person.  Family members reported that 84-year-old Marlene Whicker was last seen in the 17900 

block of SE Stephens St at about 4:30 this afternoon.  Whicker is 5 feet tall, weighs 135 pounds, and was 

wearing a black jacket and blue jeans.  Whicker now has shoulder-length blonde hair.  Anyone who sees 

Whicker or has information on her whereabouts is asked to call 911.   
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